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Attendance This Week 

Cherry 87.3% 

Willow 95.2% 

Beech 94.5% 

Rowan 98.7% 

House Points 

Air 770 

Earth 661 

Fire 627 

Water 720 

Message from the Headteacher:  Christmas is fast approaching and we have started to put together the Christmas 

production. The children will find out which part they are playing early next week , so please look out for a letter regarding  

their costume.  

It was great to welcome so many prospective families to our school on Wednesday. We were very proud of all the chil-

dren because they demonstrated their confidence and independence when we did the guided tours. Thank you to Beth  

and Layah’s mums for helping out on the day. 

As you may have noticed, the outdoor area  installation has started and should be complete by next Wednesday. Thank 

you for all your donations over the past year which have made this possible. The children are very excited about using the 

new equipment.  

Finally, can I remind parents that if you have any questions about how your child is getting on in school then please speak 

to the class teacher at the end of the day or make an appointment through the school office. Class Whatsapp groups are 

great for sharing dates and general information but it is not a forum for discussing how individual children are getting on in 

school. 

Nursery Update: 

Thank you for your donations for Children in Need. The children had a great day 

learning about the charity and participating in lots of Pudsey arts and crafts! 

This week I have sent out letters regarding changing or increasing your child’s 

sessions. Even if you have your child on the waiting list, please complete these 

forms and return to the office with the sessions required and the date you would 

prefer these to start from.  

Thank you for your cooperation and have a good weekend!  

Upcoming Events: 

28/29th November—Book Fair 3.15pm 

6th December—School Pantomime Visit 

7th December—PTA Christmas Market 2-

4pm 

10th December—School Flu Vaccinations, 

please return your consent form by 3rd De-

cember. 

http://www.newhallacademy.org

